

TFC Steering Committee Notes

September 26th

Attendees: Glen, Joanna, Olivier, Shebu, Anton

Minutes:

- FYI;
 - Paul is on Vacation this week
 - Ben is also out.
- Linaro team meetings in Amsterdam
 - Paul, Ben, and the team met up to review FVP & UBL license implementation requirements. Paul has an understanding of the deliverables.
- Infrastructure
 - In Progress - FVPs in the Cloud & UBL license ([TFC-198](#))
 - UBL license?
 - AI: Benjamin Copeland to follow up with Paul Black for the extension to the floating license
- Joanna
 - TF-A team stress testing
 - Joanna would like to know if we could add additional servers for a few months.
 - Need some analysis Benjamin Copeland before adding additional servers. This could be done at approx \$1200 for 4 months.
 - An email will remind people to push patches as the code freeze will be on November 7th.
- MISRA
 - TF-A team is working on a response to Paul's update. There is also caution about adding all the configurations that will do to the server performance.
 - TF-M can run the reports, but the team will look into any reported failures in Q1.
- MBedTLS
 - Code freeze shortly and a release is planned for October.
 - No Issues
- Arthur
 - Corsola - delivered to the Lab and currently being installed. Next is enabling TF-A tests.
 - [TFC-247](#): Github mirroring
 - Received templates from Anton, working on mirroring
 - TF-A Windows Builds: Awaiting feedback from the TF-A team.
- Priorities
 - IAR compiler support needs to be investigated and will be on Arthur's list.
 - AI: Shebu will reach out to see about licensing.
 - LTS list of issues has been reviewed. We are awaiting the team to provide a series of Jira Tickets. Then we will assess at the Steering Committee.